
 

 
 
 
 
 

29 February 2024 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: A level practical exam for Year 11, 12 & 13 Drama students 
 
We would like to invite parents of our Year 13 students and our Year 11 and 12 Drama 
students, to our A level practical exam performances on Wednesday 13 March 2024.  

Our Year 13 Drama and Theatre students will be performing The Dog in a Manger, by 
Lope de Vega, a Spanish comedy about love, deceit and mistaken identity. 
 
I strongly recommend that all our Year 11 and 12 Drama students attend, especially 
those Year 11 who are interested in taking A Level Drama and Theatre Studies next 
year.  The students will have the opportunity to see the standard of work they will be 
producing in the coming years. 
 
The evening will commence at 5 pm in the South Hall for the Year 11 & 12 Drama 
students, who will be watching the Year 13 monologues, also part of their exam, and 
then at 6.30 pm for friends and family to watch the play.  
 
As the performances are examined by a visiting examiner from Pearson, we ask that 
you arrive 6.15 pm for a 6.30 pm start, as we will not be able to let anyone in when the 
performances have started.  The performance should finish at approximately 8.15 pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Page  
Head of Year 12 & 13  
Teacher of Drama  
 
 
 


